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WYCHWOOD BOYS FOOTBALL CLUB

We are now coming towards the end of the 94/95 season. Our teams in the
Witney and District League are now playing in a League Cup and some have a
few games to catch up on due to the bad weather. We are pleased to say that
we have had six players play for the Witney and District Representative teams
and one player has signed for the Oxford United School of Excellence.

We are providing football for about 110 boys ranging from 6 - 14 years old
and we would like to thank their Managers for all the hard work they put into
running these teams. Next season we are likely to be in need of new managers
and some new committee members.

Would anyone be able to help us? If you could spare some time,
please Tel. 01993 830076

SHIPTON-UNDER-WYCHWOOD EVERGREEN CLUB

At the time of writing we have not yet held our first meeting for 1995 and
we hope that anyone who would like to join us will just come along to the
Parish Hall. A warm welcome is always present and membership is open to all
people over the age of 55 years, but if one particular meeting appeals then do
come along as a visitor. Meetings are from 2.30 - 4.30 pm. and include a cup of
tea and the auction, as well as a speaker.

Programme for the next two months is as follows:-
April 12 QOuting - Spring run around the Malvern area.
April 26 Talk and slides by Mrs R. Cobb entitled
“Down the Garden Path”. Competition:- Arrangement
of three spring flowers with foliage.

May 10 Talk by the Paramedics. Competition:-
An old fashioned remedy from childhood.
May 24 Outing to Waterperry Gardens and Garden Centre.

THE VARIETY CLUB OF GREAT BRITAIN
GOLDEN HEART DAY 1995

My heartfelt thanks for the support of Mr and Mrs Naish, Mrs T Pratley,
Jean Selby, Mr Bigg (dental Surgeon), and Janet and Debbie (Milton Service
Station) in selling Golden Hearts. The village raised £149 for this very
worthwhile children’s charity. My thanks too, to all of you who bought the
beautiful Golden Heart of 1995.

Peggy Taylor



